
Friday 31 May 2019 from 5.30 pm to 7.00 pm public meeting at the Giotto Ulivi 

auditorium with Linda Maggiori author of the "Vademecum for zero waste families ". 

Thanks to the PoWo Erasmus + project we have already purchased 50 copies of the 

handbook that we would like to distribute as soon as possible free of charge to as many 

interested families. The aim is that of creating a network of families able to trigger a 

virtuous cycle inspirational for the whole town of Borgo San Lorenzo.  

. 


